
ATTENTION: PRT STUDENTS 
 

Are you looking for a great opportunity to earn more  
pre-internship hours?  

 

 
 

In partnership with the Alta Environmental Center the University of Utah, ENVST 
program will be testing a preferred carpool parking strategy in the Wildcat Base parking lot 

at Alta Ski Area. Private vehicles with 2/3 or more passengers, on the day of the study, will 
receive preferential parking closer to the lifts and the lodge! An optional survey will be given 

to the public regarding their experience with this new parking strategy. This study will 
provide Alta Ski Area with a better understanding of its guests’ habits, allowing the resort to 

determine future parking needs that are both convenient and support environmental 
initiatives. 

 
We are currently in need of students to help with the survey portion of this study. The 
surveys will take place on Monday, Wednesday, and Fridays during late February and 

March at Alta Ski Area. You can earn up to 50 hours of pre-internship credit.  
 

For more information, please contact 
Mackenzie @ 801-244-0539 or meppersonvalum@gmail.com 

mailto:meppersonvalum@gmail.com

